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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

Yasna & Adelina 

Class 2 

Nikola & Leo 

Class 3 

Ethan & Mason 

Class 4 

Sofiia & David 

Class 5 

Whole school, 

especially Angel 
 

Class 6 

Ben & Leo 

Nursery 

Jacob D & La Min 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 1st March 2024 

An enormous thank you to our whole school and nursery community for your 
support and kind words during this difficult week. Miss Lucas is greatly missed by 
all the staff and children. If you would like to donate to Miss Lucas’ memory 
collection then please take your donation to the office.  
On Monday we had lots of visitors in school and nursery. The Exotic Zoo brought a 
number of animals in for Year 1 to learn about, as part of their ‘Animals’ topic. The 
nursery children enjoyed a visit from our local police and even had a chance to 
explore a police vehicle.  
It was great to have lots of parents in school and nursery on Thursday to share 
stories and books with their children. There will be another opportunity next 
Thursday as part of our World Book Day activities.  

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40    
£2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front 

door for Breakfast Club. 
Jigsaw 

Next week we are 

looking for people who 
have tried to keep 

themselves and others 

safe 

Next week’s word…. 
 

ordinary 

Attendance 
Whole School– 96.82% 
Class 1— 96.63% 
Class 2— 100% 
Class 3— 96.30% 
Class 4— 96.83% 
Class 5— 97.92% 
Class 6— 92.59% 
 

Lates = 23 

Lost Learning = 1 hour 

21 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 6  

Could you help our school? 
There is currently a vacancy on the 
Governing Body for a parent 
governor. Governors play a key role 

in making sure our school and nursery are the 
best they can be. If you would like to know 
more about being a governor then please talk 
to Mrs Boddy or Mrs Bentley (in the office).  

8:30—11:30 Friday 
in the Children’s Centre  

 

 

 

 

There will be no Cup of Sunshine next 

Thursday (7th) so that parents can 

attend the reading activities in school 

and nursery. 

Gates 
Please make sure the gates on the 
main drive are closed behind you 

when you arrive / leave.  
Thank you.  

Thursday 7th 

March 

8:40-9:15 

World Book Day 
Pop into your child’s class at the start of 

the day to share some stories and books 
with your child.  

HELP! 
Do you have any uniform 
or underwear that your 
child no longer needs? 

We are running short of 
spares in school. Please take 
anything you to the office. 

If your child has come home in 
spare clothes from school please 
can you return them. Thank you. 

Starting school &  

Moving to Junior school 
We know it will feel like a long time ago that 
you applied for places for September 2024. 
Parents will be notified of their child’s place 

by email in mid-April. 


